
 

 

 

3rd October 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Chorlton & Didsbury Food Bank Collection 

 

In the spirit of the harvest season we would like to collect food and household items to donate 

towards the Chorlton & Didsbury Food Bank, which is part of a nationwide network of food 

banks that are working towards combating poverty and hunger in the UK. This will be a 

wonderful opportunity for Oswald Road Primary School to stand strong together and give back 

to our community.  

 

Chorlton & Didsbury Food Bank currently have plenty of beans, pasta, cereal and baby products 

but the food items urgently needed are: 

 

• Tinned Fruit 

• Long-life fruit juice 

• UHT/Long-life Milk 

• Toilet roll 

• Shower gel 

• Chocolate 

• Coffee  

 

In addition to the above items, other very useful items include; toiletries, sanitary products, 

rice, pasta sauces, pet food and other non-perishable items. We will be collecting the items at 

the school office. We ask that all donations are brought in by Friday 7th October.  

 

Thank you so much for your support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Rachel Day 

Teacher and RE Lead 


